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Comments: Dear Slater Turner and the Ochoco National Forest,

 

As a mountain biker, this letter represents my support for the Lemon Gulch trail proposal as specified in the 1989

Forest plan. I strongly encourage the USFS to proceed with Alternative 2. The benefits of mountain biking in

small communities has a tremendous economic impact.

 

Thank you,

 

Scott Hoth


